
We need everyone's help so pl﻿ease sign up to
volunteer in areas where you can. As you all know
the Club is 100% Member Managed, and all your
Board members are volunteers. We do this to
create a special community we can all be proud
of. We have members that have been supporting
the club above and beyond, and all year long. We
have a family that comes every week and takes
the bins out for Garbage/Recycle & Compost, we
have a member that manages plants and flower
beds around the grounds throughout the year;
and we even have an ex-member that helps with
the pool in the winter months! We as members
are so fortunate to have these volunteers that
keep the place going even in the slow months.
Thank you to everyone who has volunteered and
continues to volunteer!

Currently, our membership is full at 95 families
with 5 on the wait list. Please reach out to James,
our Membership Trustee, with any questions.

Happy Spring, everyone!
  ~Christine

Mirrormont Country Club

Newsletter

Hi Members! 
Hi Members!

We are excited about the 2023 season kicking off!
The Board has been working hard during the off-
season on the Club and we have a lot of exciting
updates and changes for you all. 

As most of you know, we are in the process of
updating the kitchen.  A big thank you to Laura Ford
for all the time and dedication to this project. She
has been on point for this project from the design,
negotiations and contractor management.  We are
lucky to have her as a member!  Poonam, our MCC
Treasurer, has also been an invaluable partner
through the process, keeping us all on budget! This
is super important as the Club runs lean, and we
don't have a lot of room for over budget issues. 

We have started to s﻿ign up volunteers for all sorts of
projects that help keep the Club running smoothly
through the pool season.  

spring 2023

Hello from the President



Get ready for a fresh and vibrant Clubhouse!



As most of you know, we have been working hard for several months over the
off-season to update our outdated and poor-functioning kitchen.  We are close
to completion and are thrilled to show you all just how stunning it has turned out.

This project took a ton of effort of coordination and management from the
planning, the demo, and the build. From finding the right contractors, to
establishing & maintaining the budget, to adjusting along the way due to
unexpected hiccups, the work has paid off! Laura Ford, our Rental Trustee (aka
wonderful neighbor, aka incredible MCC member, aka stellar human), has
donated her time and worked above & beyond spearheading this massive
project.  She designed the look, sourced products & appliance deals, and
negotiated the cost with each and every company involved.  



Please thank Laura for all her hard work!  



We could not have completed this project without the fantastic partnership from
the below companies.  We are so very grateful to all of them! 

Out with the old and in with theOut with the old and in with the
NEW KITCHEN!NEW KITCHEN!

V & R Remodel (206-939-9266)
JRC Flooring (jrcfloors.com | 253-874-7713)
Ravensdale Live Edge (ravensdaleliveedge.com | 425-331-1876)

Check out before and after photos on the following pages.
This modern and welcoming space will surely enhance the enjoyment 

of our Clubhouse for years to come!




https://www.jrcfloors.com/
https://www.ravensdaleliveedge.com/


Before...

Demo...



During...



Almost complete and looking amazing!



Another bonus!  
Coming soon:  2 new shower stalls in the women's bathroom!

Bonus! New flooring in the great room, too!



Open the camera on your
smartphone
Hover over this QR code
"zellepay.com" will pop up
Click the yellow
"zellepay.com"

Zelle® Info
Find Your Bank






1.

2.
3.
4.

Congratulations Members!  All but one of our members has paid their dues for
the first half of the year. This is so wonderful and helps up plan and operate the
club more effenciently. 

We will be invoicing members the first week of June for the 2nd half of dues
($350.00). Late fees will be applied after June 30, so please pay on time.

As a reminder, we are tracking the full 6 hours of volunteer time per membership.
Billing for the maintenance fee is done at the first of the year and members have
until November 1 to complete. Keep in mind, once the pool closes for the season,
there are less and less opportunities.

This year we have a new payment process:  Zelle®. This makes paying your dues
very easy as it sends money directly from your bank account.  This is a safe and
free service and is used often for folks to pay other folks.  If you are not sure how
Zelle® works, click this link to watch a youtube video.  Zelle® | How it Works

It only takes a minute to set up from your bank account (app or online).  You'll be
asked to enter the name and email of the recipient:

Mirrormont Country Club
mirrormontcctreasurer@gmail.com 




Membership
Are your Dues due?

https://youtu.be/sgaJS0dB8Ow


As always, if you complete 6 hours of volunteer work around 
the Clubhouse, your yearly maintenance fee of $250 is waived!



Billing for the maintenance fee is done at the first of each year
and members have until November 1st to complete the hours.



It pays to sign up early to get your time in, 

as we don't have enough volunteer hours for everyone.  
Positions are a first-come/first-serve. 



Opportunities:

Power Wash Pool Deck (must be complete by May 7)
Power Wash Tennis Courts (must be complete by May 27) 

Pool Opener and Closer (2 week commitment max)
Bi-Monthly pick up pool chemicals 



Mary, our Volunteer Trustee, will assist you with signing 

up and keeping track of your hours.  
Click below to contact Mary:

VOLUNTEER at THE MIRRORMONT COUNTRY CLUB 

Volunteers Needed

http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/volunteer-sign-up.html


May 7:  Spring Clean Party
May 13:  Pool Opening Work Party
May 27:  POOL OPEN!

June 3:  Dive-In Party

August 18:  Outdoor Movie Night

Sept 16:  Member Appreciation Party
Sept 24:  Fall Tuck-in Work Party

Below is what we have planned for 2023 so far.  
Be sure to keep an eye on our calendar for updates.

Mirrormont Clubhouse Calendar

Have a fun idea for an event at the Clubhouse?  
Contact Josie, our Events Trustee, at
mirrormontccevents@gmail.com

MCC Events

http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/calendar.html
mailto:mirrormontccevents@gmail.com


SOLD OUT!  This year swim lessons sold out in 5 days!  WOW we are
excited about summer!  If you signed up for lessons, Ruby our swim
instructor should be reaching out to you to discuss level and
experience, then she will determine which session time works best
for your swimmer.

2023 Swim Lessons

Session 1*: June 26- 29, July 3 - 6
*Classes will be held on Tuesday, July 4. Please plan accordingly.

Session 2: July 10 - 13, July 17 - 20
Session 3: July 24 - 27, July 31 - Aug 3
Session 4: Aug 7 - 10, Aug 14 - Aug 17

SESSION DATES
Monday - Thursday

 

SESSION TIMES



9:00-9:30am
9:30-10:00am
10:00-10:30am
10:30-11:00am
11:00-11:30am



Lifeguards
Do you know of a  young person, at least 15 yrs
old?  We're searching for another lifeguard for
this upcoming season.  This is a paid position!

Tennis Instructor
Do you know anyone interested in teaching
lessons?  Perhaps someone on Liberty High
School's tennis team?  We'd love to offer tennis
lessons similar to our swim lessons. 
Fun fact:  did you know our court is also set up
for Pickleball?!

The Club prefers to hire folks we know.  Word of mouth
and your recommendations are the best referrals!

Click here to see more details: MCC JOBS

GOOD HIRES! 
Our Cleaners will be returning again this year, however we have
changed the service to every other day.

We have hired a young person from the neighborhood to mow our
lawn every other week.

http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/jobs.html


 Christine Sample - President 
 James Shute - Membership / Vice President
 Poonam Guinn - Treasurer & Purchasing Trustee
 Gingha Stewart-Conlan - Secretary
 Mary Arriola - Volunteer Trustee
 Korrin Bizek - Newsletter Trustee
 Briana Hauschildt - Lifeguard Trustee 
 Laura Ford - Building Rental Trustee 
 Josie McDermott - Event Trustee

2023 Board Members 
If you would like to join the board, please reach out to Christine. We have
many roles open and we would love to get more members involved. 

President: mirrormontcc@gmail.com
Pool: mirrormontccpool@gmail.com
Membership: mirrormontccmembership@gmail.com
Treasurer: mirrormontcctreasurer@gmail.com
Volunteer: mirrormontccvolunteer@gmail.com
Newsletter: mirrormontccnewsletter@gmail.com
Events:  mirrormontccevents@gmail.com

MCC Contact Information 

http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1845215775799176/about

https://www.instagram.com/mirrormontcc/

http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-president.html
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-vp-membership.html
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-treasurer.html
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-volunteer-coordinator.html
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-newsletter-editor.html
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-lifeguard-trustee.html
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/contact-rental-trustee.html
mailto:mirrormontccevents@gmail.com
mailto:mirrormontcc@gmail.com
mailto:mirrormontccpool@gmail.com
mailto:mirrormontccmembership@gmail.com
mailto:mirrormontcctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:mirrormontccvolunteer@gmail.com
mailto:mirrormontccnewsletter@gmail.com
http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1845215775799176/about
https://www.instagram.com/mirrormontcc/

